
                                    February 3, 1992


REPORT TO THE HONORABLE


    MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL


IN THE MATTER OF THE CONTINUED DISCUSSION


OF THE COUNCIL COMMITTEE SYSTEM - ITEM S503,


DOCKET OF FEBRUARY 4, 1992


     At the Council meeting of January 21, 1992, the Council Committee


System was discussed and Councilmember Behr's report to the Mayor and


Councilmembers dated January 13, 1992 regarding the Committee System was


approved with direction to come back to Council in two weeks with the


necessary ordinance and resolution to put this system into effect.


     While reviewing the Permanent Rules of the Council found in section


22.0101 of the San Diego Municipal Code, in order to prepare the


necessary amendments, it became apparent that this is a substantial


revision that requires further review, input from the City Manger and


City Clerk and further direction from the City Council on the docketing


procedure and other issues yet to be identified.


     Therefore, we are requesting that this item be continued for two


more weeks so that we might come back to you with a more comprehensive


report which would identify the issues requiring further direction from


you.

                              Respectfully submitted,


                              JOHN W. WITT


                              City Attorney
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